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Return to school from 8th March 
Drop off/Pick up times: 
8:45-9.00 am –all children via KS1 or KS2 gate and straight to classrooms 
Pick up Times: 
3:05-3.20 pm-all children via KS1 and KS2 gates 
Parents are requested to wear masks/face coverings during these times as the school grounds will be a 
busier. 
 
After School Clubs: 
After school clubs will recommence- Please not following Government guidance children can mix 
between bubbles in these sessions. Outside space will be used to run these clubs as much as possible. 
Clubs will run from 3:15pm-4:30pm 
 

Monday French/Netball Club 

Tuesday Sports Club 

Wednesday Creative/Homework 
Club 

Thursday Pick and Mix 
Creative Club 

Friday Football Club 

 
We will have some limits on numbers so places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please 
complete and return the booking form previously sent out. 
 
Uniform: 
Uniform will remain as it did before Christmas. Children will wear a school t-shirt and jumper. They will 
wear a practical pair of plain jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts and trainers. This means there will be no 
need for them to change for outdoor sports and activities. 
Year 5 and 6 must have a separate pair of indoor trainers/ shoes and outdoor trainers. They will be using 
the field/new Astro turf at lunchtimes. This will mean their outdoor shoes could get muddy. We would 
like to keep the classrooms as clean as possible so require Year 5 & 6 children to change into clean indoor 
shoes when they come inside. 
 
Bags and Equipment: 
Pupils will be able to bring a school bag in from 8th March but it needs to be one that is thoroughly 
cleanable/washable and only contains essential items such as packed lunch, a water bottle, homework 



 

                                          

book, diary/reading record and reading book. Pencil cases will not be permitted into school. Other bags 
that have fur, fluff, sequins, lots of zips etc. will not be suitable for school as they cannot be easily 
cleaned. Please do not bring in bags that do not hang easily on the coat pegs/hangers. 
 
Reading Books: 
Children can now transfer reading books and record books between home and school as needed. 
 
Homework: 
Homework tasks and spellings will continue to be set via Class Dojo on Wednesdays and children will be 
asked to upload their work to their portfolios on a weekly basis. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Whelerton 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 


